
Erratum notice – Scottish Sea Fisheries Statistics 2017 
 
An error in Table 34. ‘Tonnage and value of landings of key commercial stocks by 
Scottish vessels 2013 to 2017’ has been identified in the Value columns. The values 
presented were erroneous and were the result of a miscalculation. Corrected values 
are available on the Scottish Government website. Users of printed copies should be 
aware that the values presented in this column are not the true figures and refer to 
the spread sheets available online. 
 
If you would like to access the updated tables you can do so on the Scottish 
Government website at: https://www.gov.scot/Topics/Statistics/Browse/Agriculture-
Fisheries/PubFisheries  
 
If you would like to get in touch with the Marine Analytical Unit in regards to this 
publication, you can email the lead analyst at Cameron.Melvin@gov.scot or during 
office hours by telephone at 0131 244 4414.  
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